
Haere mai ki
te Rangatahi
Noho Marae

3pm, Friday 26th - 11am,
Sunday 28th April 2024

PCANZ Ohope Marae, Bay of Plenty



We are inviting year 11-13 students from our
Presbyterian Churches and Church Schools to join us
for two amazing days of fun, food, faith and leadership
development as we explore our bi-cultural past and
future. 

Hosted by Te Aka Puaho (the PCANZ Maori Synod) and
the PYM Youth Leaders Network, our stay on the marae
will provide an engaging learning experience around
key themes of :

Tikanga Maori
The emergence of Christianity among Maori and
how Te Ao Maori (the Maori worldview) and
Christianity can be woven together 
The partnership between the Presbyterian Church
and Te Aka Puaho
The Treaty of Waitangi 
Leadership principles from Te Ao Maori

Each school or church is invited to nominate up to 5
year 11-13 students. Please discuss with us if you would
like to nominate additional students. 

Ideally students need to be accompanied by a youth
leader, minister, chaplain or a teacher. Please discuss
with us if you are not able to do so. 

$140 per person (includes all meals at the Marae and
open plan marae sleeping accommodation)

Additional bunk room accommodation is available at
the adjacent Ohope Christian Camp which is
immediately in front of the marae complex for $18 per
person per night.

Visit https://www.pym.org.nz/rangatahi-noho-marae
for more info and to register 

https://www.ohopebeach.info/business/ohope-christian-camp
https://www.pym.org.nz/rangatahi-noho-marae

